
 

Welcome to our new Summer Members Newsletter 
 

 
  

The Club has an exciting range of events and activities leading up and into the 
Christmas New Year’s holiday season which we hope will cater for all our 
Member’s needs. 
 

Our New Coast Wok and Grill has been extremely popular with a new menu 
format guaranteed to meet ALL tastes and occasions. 
 

We are proud to bring back Christmas Day Luncheon after two years of 
disruption and trade restrictions, and we urge members and the public to book 
early as numbers are limited. 
 

Our Christmas Raffles are back with the long awaited return of the Sunday Mini 
Mart raffle and live Sunday lounge music “Sounds by the Green “every Sunday 
over the holiday period. 
 

Barefoot Bowls is back with special provision for social and family groups – 
bookings can be made direct via Club Reception or email to 
reception@edenfishermens.com.au.  Special discounts for group bookings and 
associated Catering options packages are available. 
 

For all the latest information on events and activities, we encourage everyone 
to visit the new Eden Sports and Recreation Club website at  
 

edenfishermens.com.au. 
 

The Board, Staff and Management would like to take this opportunity to wish 
everyone a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year. 

  

 


